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You’re invited...
to a PUBLIC 
MEETING
about the NW 48th Street roadway project

Date: Wednesday, Jan. 15, 2014
Time: 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.

Location: Arnold Elementary, 
5000 Mike Scholl Street (cafeteria)

Based on comments from past public meetings and 
stakeholder feedback, the South Option East alternative 
was selected for the segment of NW 48th Street 
between W. Vine Street and W. Adams Street. Design on 
this segment is moving forward. At this meeting, we’ll 
share the locations where the City of Lincoln proposes 
to acquire additional right-of-way and/or easements to 
construct the project from W. Vine Street to W. Adams 
Street. The design team will be available to discuss any 
comments or questions you might have. This segment 
is tentatively scheduled for construction in 2015, 
dependent upon the right-of-way acquisition process. 

Currently a two-lane roadway, NW 48th Street will 
be designed as a four-lane divided road between W. 
Holdrege Street and Highway 34. South of W. Holdrege 
Street, the road will be designed as a six-lane road 
to match NDOR’s proposed interchange project. The 
segment between W. Adams Street and Highway 
34 is not scheduled for construction at this time, but 
preliminary design plans will be completed.

Join us for the project’s third public meeting — stop by 
anytime between 4:30 and 6:30 p.m. on January 15. 

Please enter the building through Door #10 on the north side. Parking is available on the north side of the school.
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NW 48 Project Team 
City Project No. 701452
1111 Lincoln Mall, Suite 111
Lincoln NE 68508

@NW48thStreet
www.nw48street.com or visit 
www.lincoln.ne.gov, keyword NW 48

Project contacts:
Erika Nunes, City of Lincoln, 
402.441.7711

Ryan Kosola, Olsson Associates, 
402.310.2644


